
PHOTOGRAPHY LISTENS 
 
Rediscovering the photographic process as a silent audiovisual 
interactive meeting place 
 
Photography creates an environment between maker and onlooker with a 
transcription of a vision through light and the technological state of 
the art. 
 
Photographic transcription is not a certain fact even on the first 
level.  It relies on the capture of 
space (aperture) and time (speed) with the importance of the decisive 
moment.(see H.C. Bresson). 
 
From an artistic perspective making photographs is always a fresh 
search with the senses and the intellect.  A way of arranging perceived 
reality with a reflection and grasping the chance for extroverted 
introspection. 
 
- coming to clarity of thought and form, although the composition 
through 
the camera lens arrives at wholly different results. The underlying 
psychology seems to be not a clean visual projection of the self, but 
must 
be based on a more layered inner experience: an obsession tempered by 
tenderness surrendering to purpose and form 
- experience and intuition guide us through space and time (or the 
jungle 
called life) 
- the viewfinder gives the unique opportunity to open new perspectives. 
Pictures that the human eye is unable to capture evolve (appearing in 
new 
patterns) 
- there is a sense of appropriation of the public domain who's much to 
the 
benefit and the surprise of any onlooker 
 
 
How has the process changed as photographic technology developed?  What 
is the difference from one cultural perspective to another?  What is 
the role of creativity in all this?  
 
A picture is indeed worth a 1000 words.  By researching the result of 
35 years visualization related to publicly exhibited photography of 
museums, galleries, advertisements, books, and publications I hope to 
shed some light on how the photographic process is changing as 
technology changes and our culture(s) develops.  By gaining more 
understanding of the dynamics at play there perhaps we can gauge how 
technology is assimilated in other cultural processes. 
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